ﬁ EMWT REGIONAL WATER ASSOCIATION
PO.BOX 118 416 5th Street PHONE (505) 384-2369

emwtwater.org info@emwtwater.org

Estancia, NM 87016-0118 FAX (505) 384-2234
June 29, 2018

Dear Torrance County Residents,
Please be our guest(s) for

EMWT Regional Water Association’s

4th Annual Business Meeting

and
2020 - 2024 ICIP Public Hearing

Tuesday, July 24, 2018

This public meeting will begin at 6:30 p.m. at the Torrance County Commission
Chambers, 205 9" Street, Estancia, NM 87016.

The 2017-2018 fiscal year brought many exciting changes to EMWT, which
was formed as a joint municipal regional supplier of drinking water. Our
Chairman, Bobby Ortiz, will present EMWT’s annual review and stakeholder
representatives of the Town of Estancia, City of Moriarty, Village of Willard
and Torrance County will receive public input concerning the 2020-2024
Infrastructure Capital Improvement Plan.

In addition, District 50 State Representative Matthew McQueen has agreed to
serve as our guest speaker! We anticipate a good turn out for this informative
evening and sincerely hope you are able to attend.

If you need additional information about this meeting or EMWT Regional
Water Association, please call 505-384-2369 or email info@emwtwater.org .

Sincerely,

S

Bobby Ortiz, Chairman of the Board




